August 21, 2017

To: Town of Canandaigua Planning Board

Our names are, Mike and Kim Riccio, and we live at 5935 County Road #16. Our property is located on
the north side of the proposed solar project submitted by Cypress Creek Renewables and Travis Wooley
of Monks Road.

We wanted to acknowledge that Travis did reach out to us to review and discuss the solar project. He
wanted to explain the intended solar project on the 20 acres behind our home and listen to any of our
concerns.

Our first choice would be to leave the 20 acres as is. This property has successfully been farmed for
years and is labeled as Farmland of Statewide Importance on the Agricultural Soil Suitability Map from
the Canandaigua Agricultural Enhancement Plan adopted in December 2016. That being said, we
understand the financial importance of this project for Travis Wooley and Cypress Creek Renewables
and would not want to infringe on his ability to gain from his property. Our request is that this project
meets the criteria as set forth by the Town of Canandaigua in regards to soil, watershed, wetlands and
height requirements.

Respectfully yours,

Mike and Kim Riccio



